
                                      

This term we will be 

reading: 

The Enormous Turnip and 

Peace and Last 

                     

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back! 

Hi everyone and welcome back after the Easter break. We hope you have 
enjoyed the 2 week holiday and the children are all ready to get back into our 
learning environment.   

This half term we are going to continue to develop our communication skills, 
following routines and growing our independence. As the weather gets better 
and the sun shines we will be exploring the outdoor world, planting and digging 
and exploring the wonderful natural products that summer brings us!  

We will continue be focus on number recognition and the value of numbers and 
amounts as we learn all about numbers, consequently learning new skills, 
reinforcing and embedding our learning. We will also be looking at shapes in and 
around our environment and learn their names, expanding our mathematical 
vocabulary, where appropriate.  

Leanne’s class have settled in very well in their class on the Pennyman site and 
have been getting to know their new environments before the Easter break so 
they are familiar and ready to learn for the summer term.  

 

 

 

Chris and Leanne’s Class Newsletter – 
Summer 1 2021 

 

 Over the course of the half term the children will be 

learning to make Turnip Soup to go with our story! We 

will make it every week and the children will receive less 

support each week with the eventual goal of making it 

themselves with simply visual support!  

 

 

Teachers Chris and Leanne 

Learning Support: Terri, Mollie and Chloe 

Care Assistants: Jo and Tanya 

 
If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding your child, please do not 
hesitate to speak to us. 

 We are here to help. Thank you. 
 

Pupils in Chris’s class really enjoyed making mother’s 

day cards!  

The pupils in Leanne’s class have settled in very well 

to their new classroom. They particularly enjoyed 

Red Nose Day!  


